
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 58th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 3019 

 Version:  Proposed Committee Substitute 

 Request Number:  10723 

 Author: Fetgatter 

 Date: 3/3/2022 

 Impact: Please see previous summary of this measure 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB 3019 allows medical marijuana packaging to be clear 

in order for consumers to view the product inside the container, so long as the container is child-

resistant. The measure also allows dispensaries to put medical marijuana products in an exit 

package, defined in the measure as an opaque bag provided at the point of sale. All medical 

marijuana packaging must include a warning that says "For use by licensed medical marijuana 

patients only" and "Keep out of reach of children."  

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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